
REF: # 4531 ORIHUELA COSTA (PILAR DE LA HORADADA)

INFO

PRECIO: 495.000 €

TIPO: Villa 

CIUDAD:
Orihuela 
Costa (Pilar de 
la Horadada) 

HABITACIONES: 4 

Baños: 3

Construidos ( m2
):

171

Parcela ( m2 ): 281 

Terraza ( m2 ): - 

Años:

Planta: -

MENSAJE -

DESCRIPCION

VILLAS LOS ALTOS DE LO ROMERO at LO ROMERO GOLF 
RESORT, COSTA MURCIA. These modern, contemporary detached 
villas come with a choice of finishing materials, giving you a unique 
opportunity to fully customise your new home in the sun. These large 
villas offer plenty of space, large terraces and generous plot sizes. They 
are frontline and come with stunning Golf Course and Sea Views! 2 
Models are available; Villa Campoamor. A 4 bed, 3 bath 171m2 build 
with private pool on a 281m2 plot from €495,000. Villa Atardecer. A 4 
bed, 4 bath 195m2 build with private pool on a 580m2 plot €795,000. 
Various strategic panoramic locations are now available for villas and 
apartments to be created – with the ultimate aim of turning Lo Romero 
into a five star resort location. The resort is nestled in the countryside 
with lush pine forests and surrounded by a gentle rolling hills set in a 
natural area of outstanding beauty surrounded by peace, nature and 
wellness. Much though has been in its design with wide streets 
surrounded by leafy pine trees and scenic vistas to the coastline… it’s in 



a very privileged location-just 5 km away from the heavenly beaches in 
Torre de la Horadada and just 2 km away from the centre of the town 
Pilar de la Horadada. The resort is approximately 25 minutes drive to the 
north of Murcia San Javier airport and approximately one hour’s drive to 
the south of Alicante airport. It is ideally located close to the safe sandy 
beaches of the Mar Menor. The centre of Pilar de la Horadada is a 
shopper’s paradise with many boutiques, pastry shops, banks and 
gaming salons lining the main Calle Mayor.

CERTIFICADO ENERGETICO



ESTILO

Moderno
Contemporaneo

VISTAS

Panoramico
Vistas al mar
Vistas a la montaña

DISTANCIA A :

Playa : 6 Km

Aeropuerto: 20 Km

Ciudad : 4 Km

AMUEBLADO

Sin amueblar

PARKING NO. DE 
COCHES

: 1

SUELO

Azulejos
Piedra

COCINA

Cocina abierta
Cocina equipada
Granito

JARDÍN Y TERRAZAS

Terraza cubierta
Terraza abierta
Paisajista
Jardín privado

EXTRA

Armarios empotrados
Puerta de seguridad
Doble cristal



PROPERTY GALLERY







"OUR EXPERIENCE IS YOUR GUARANTEE"


